
From: ILSE ANDREWS [mailto:ilse.andrews@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 1:19 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The Northern Pass 
 
ILSE ANDREWS 
277 Water Street 
Exeter, NH 03833 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Frankly, the Northern Pass seems more like a scam than a serious energy plan. The residents and 
businesses of New Hampshire will not benefit by it. It will just pass (hence the name Pass) through New 
Hampshire for the benefit of companies to the South. We will be stuck with the ugliness of the 
structures in our landscape. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
ILSE ANDREWS 
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